

April 24, 2012

Mr. & Mrs. Mike Morea Environmental Land Services 2550 North State Street Suite#7 Bunnell, FL 32110

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Morea:

On behalf of Austin Outdoor we would like to thank Environmental Land Services for your generous donation of six yards of red coquina sand for the PLANET Day of Service project at the First United Methodist Church in Bunnell, FL.

Your donation allowed us to transform their courtyard into an aesthetically pleasing and inviting Prayer Garden. It includes a revamped sitting area on a bed of red coquina sand, additional plants and trees to provide color, shade, and fruit, and mulched islands, which include signs with Bible verses on them meant to encourage, provoke thought, and inspire.

The people of First United Methodist Church are certainly not strangers to inspiring and encouraging others. The Church daily opens its doors to homeless persons, providing them with food, water, and shelter. They also distribute various food items to the needy, host free community dinners, and provide shelter to homeless individuals when the temperature is below 40 degrees in the winter.

This project is a success due to the generosity of you and many others in our community. We are proud to have you as a partner and appreciate your willingness to join us in helping others in our community.

We have included some photos of the Prayer Garden so that you may see the impact of your generosity. Thank you again.

Sincerely

Sam Vannov

Assistant Account Manager

Lisa Hall

**Employee Development Specialist**